
Monday 20th April 2020 

 

Hello Cedar and Cherry Class, 

We hope you had a lovely Easter break and enjoyed 

receiving your postcards from us. 

We have been missing you lots and lots. Mrs Bunting 

has been having lots of fun with her daughter and dog. 

She has even been learning ballet with her daughter! 

Miss Woollard has been reading lots of books and has 

learnt how to bake dog treats; Bella (Miss Woollard’s 

dog!) enjoyed eating them very much! 

We have given your grown-ups some work for you to 

complete and have decided to share with you a ‘tick 

chart’ so you can tick off your work as you go. 

If possible, we would love to see your learning each 

week. 

Hope to see you soon. 

Mrs Bunting and Miss Woollard xx 

    

 

 


